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On 1 July 2019, Croatian Post joined International Post Corporation as a member, following a
decision of IPC’s shareholders meeting which took place in Bonn on 23 May.

On 1 July 2019, Croatian Post joined
International Post Corporation as a member,
following a decision of IPC’s shareholders
meeting which took place in Bonn on 23
May.  
Croatian Post was founded as an independent
company in 1999. With 1,016 post offices
throughout the country, Croatian Post counts
more than 10,000 employees and serves

more than 150,000 customers per day. 
Croatian Post, which introduced a new logo
and visual identity last week, is seeing
significant new investments. The most
important investment worth almost €50m is
the construction of a new sorting centre near
Velika Gorica.

Croatian Post is organised in four divisions:

 

• The Postal Service Division is in charge of
transport, sorting and delivery of postal items.
• The Network Division manages the network
of post offices.
• The Express Services Division is in charge of
express delivery
• The Support Services Division is in charge
of real property, IT infrastructure, accounting,
controlling, maintenance and modernisation
of post offices.

At the 2019 IPC Annual Conference Croatian
Post’s CEO, Ivan Culo, gave an interview. Click
here to watch it.

https://www.ipc.be/about-ipc/events-library/annual/annual-conference-2019/2019-video-interviews

